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MY RAMBLING THOUGHTSby Dan Burback

As we are headed towards our final Club meeting in April, we have a few loose 
ends to tie up before we see each other again at our annual fund raiser at the 
County Fair!!  We have two main items: voting on updating our membership 
levels which will be defined in our By-Laws given it passes our Club vote.  
Second, we need to vote on at least three (3) Club members nominated for the 
Board of Directors.  We always have something to discuss or vote on or 
debate.  Never a dull moment at our meetings!! 
    April’s meeting we will also have an update on trails, trail work and what 
we have submitted to SNARS versus our maximum limit.  As many of you 
know, we were the only area in the state that actually had our trails open this 
season!  That to me is extreme, considering how much snow they normally get 
in the northwoods of Wisconsin! 
    And as I’m writing this, it is raining, again, which makes any outdoor 
activity that much more wet and cold!  At least the salt and sand are being 
washed off the roads until it is to snow later  this week.  Go figure, this is 
Wisconsin! 
    On that note, I need to wrap up my ramblings!  So until next newsletter, 
make sure you store  for summer and keep your track off the ground!! 
 
OZAUKEE COUNTY FAIR 
Please keep these dates in mind for our annual fund raiser at the Ozaukee 
County Fair and add them into your summer activities!  The Fair takes place on 
these dates: 
 
Pre-Set Up   Saturday, July27 & Sunday, July 28 
Set Up   Monday, July 29 & Tuesday, July 30 
Fair Runs   Wednesday, July 31 thru Sunday, August 4 
Tear-Down   Sunday, August 4 
Cookshak Teardown Monday, August 5 
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CEDAR CREEK CLEAN-UP 
The Town of Cedarburg has planned to set up a date 
in August to clean up Cedar Creek where is flows 
thru the Town.  This is due to the many dead-falls 
and other brush that have plugged up the thorough-
fare for this navigable waterway!  All that debris also 
makes it hard to snowmobile on Cedar Creek as well 
as very dangerous!  So the Town is looking for 
volunteers for this project and we will have more 
information in our newsletter or send out an email 
when we know additional details.   
 
TRAIL UDATE 
We have not made any more progress since last 
meeting because of the weather. We have from 
Western Avenue to Wasaukee Road and Granville 
Road to Highway I to remove at this time. I will keep 
in contact on the next available date. 
 
WHAT’S COOKING CORNER 
What’s cooking at the April Meeting? That is a good 
question. It might be nacho’s or pizza. Come to the 
meeting and find out. This is our last meeting of the 
season. The fair sign up sheet will be there. We need 
your help. It takes all of us to make our club’s only 
fundraiser a success. And there is a job for everyone. 
Cook, Bartender, dish washer, French fryer, stocker, 
laundry. Lot’s of behind the scenes before and after. 
Set up and tear down. So come and sign up to help. 
See you at the meeting, Nesco Queen! 
 
THANK YOUs 
Goes out to Wally Thill and Lori Heidemann!  Both 
were our guest speakers at March’s Club meeting and 
it was awesome having both of them there!  Wally 
kept is short and gave his time to Lori as she discuss 
the direction of the AWSC, current bills in the 
legislature and what she would like to see happen 
within the AWSC to get back to their roots.  Can 
anyone remember when the current president of the 
AWSC has stop by to visit us as well as talk to us?  I 
know I can’t and its possible that some of you 
reading this article may know if and when this 
happened.  (I would bank on this being a first!) 
    Thank you again Wally and Lori for joining us at 
our Club Meeting; it was a pleasure for us to meet 
Lori in person as well as have you address our group 
of sno-mobilers! 

 


